
AWARENESS MONTH 

SPINA BIFIDA

Dear school administrator, 

I, ____________________ am in the ________ grade and I would 
like _______________ school to host an awareness day for 
Spina Bifida Awareness Month!  

World Spina Bifida Day is October 25th, 2022 And I would 
love for my school to support this community by: 

Wearing Teal

crazy sock day (Socks for spina bifida)

Casual dress day

other ________________________

Thanks for supporting the Spina Bifida community!

Making the Spina Bifida Association (SBA) the beneficiary of your fundraiser will lend 
credibility to your event. All money raised will be used to provide education, advocacy, 
research, and support to the Spina Bifida community throughout the United States. 
SBA is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. After your event, donations should be mailed 
to Spina Bifida Association, 1600 Wilson Blvd, Suite 800, 
Arlington, VA 22209 along with a note describing your event. 
If you have questions please contact Jenna Brown, 
Director of Development, at jbrown@sbaa.org.

www.spinabifidaassociation.org


